
AGM 2020 

 

 

As some will know, the AGM is usually held each October, but 

given the current levels of infections it is clear that it cannot be 

held as a public member meeting. 

 

The Club committee meeting held on the 1st October, agreed 

that - in line with the club constitution - the AGM should be 

deferred, until it is practicable to hold an AGM meeting.  

 

Given that the deferral will likely be until some time in 2021, the 

club committee agreed that the proposed member subsistence 

rates for 2021 should be the same as 2020, eg new members 

£52 (including £15 EA athlete registration), senior renewal £42 

& junior renewal £37. 
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